

October 29, 2019 — FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

INAUGURAL MEETING OF LYNBROOK CARES HELD AT LYNBROOK LIBRARY

'Lynbrook Cares' kicked off with their first formation meeting at the library yesterday evening.

Lynbrook Cares is a committee being formed to provide services targeted for our community's most in need especially senior citizens, those with disabilities, and veterans.

Co-Chairs Laura Ryder and Steve Schmitt discussed what services may potentially be offered by the committee's volunteers including:

- -snow shoveling
- -leaf raking
- -light grocery shopping/errands
- -companionship
- -home cooked meals

Mrs. Ryder and Mr. Schmitt thanked the 40+ volunteers, including many high school students, that participated in the first informational meeting.

If someone is interested in volunteering, they should call village hall at (516) 599-8300 to be placed on the volunteer list and stay tuned for future meetings.